
OFL Director Jeanne Davidson Speaks to ASIL Government Practice Group 

OFL Director Jeanne Davidson was featured in the American Society of International Law’s 
January/March 2018 newsletter following her remarks to ASIL’s Government Practice Dinner 
Series on February 7, 2018.  Director Davidson and several of her OFL colleagues discussed the 
Office of Foreign Litigation and the role of international law in their practice.  The full 
newsletter is available at https://www.asil.org/resources/asil-newsletter. 


